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Wednesday 18th March 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As a result of the announcement made by the Government yesterday, after Friday, we will be closing Arnbrook 
to all pupils except for those who require care due to parents working in essential roles, or because they are 
classed as ‘vulnerable’ by the government.   
  
We didn’t know about this in advance, so need time to organise how we do this. We are also waiting for guidance about 
which job roles are defined as key workers. As soon as we have this information, I will be in touch with you again.  
  
All parents will be informed by tomorrow of the arrangements for the future and we will keep you updated.  
 
We have sent home learning packs for pupils yesterday and, from Monday, work will be available regularly on ClassDojo.  
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
Mr. Fowlie 

 

 


